
The Gordie Howe International Bridge project team is hosting an online information session regarding 
the construction of Michigan Interchange noise walls. 

To meet requirements included in the Final Environmental Impact Statement (FEIS), Bridging 
North America (BNA) plans to construct noise walls (traffic sound barriers) along three sections of 
southbound I-75 to help mitigate highway noise for nearby residents:

1. Between Green Street to Waterman Street
2. Between Dragoon Street to Junction Street
3. Between Junction Street to Clark Street 

Involving the Public
Join us online for an information session on January 11, 2022 to learn more about the noise walls, their 
locations and the public engagement process.  

Register to attend by email at info@wdbridge.com or phoning 1-844-322-1773. The meeting link will 
be shared upon registration. 

The presentation and meeting materials will be posted to the project website following the event.
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NOISE  WALLS  ONLINE  INFORMATION  SESSION

Tuesday, January 11, 2022

6:00 – 7:00 p.m.


